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We hereby inform that the Inter-institutional Committee for the elaboration of the macroeconomic 
framework, made up of the Ministry of Economy, Planning and Development, the Ministry of 
Finance and the Central Bank of the Dominican Republic, in its meeting on the 30th of March 2020, 
has considered that, given the uncertainty caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, at the moment there 
is not enough and reliable information, both national and international, for which there are no 
conditions to prepare projections that allow making a financial and budgetary framework with the 
necessary levels of certainty and rigor. This decision is similar to that adopted by official institutions 
of other countries that also make such economic projections. 
 
In this sense, the technicians will continue in permanent session, monitoring the status of the 
economy and evaluating the development of internal and external events, in order to update the 
macroeconomic framework in the near future. 
 


